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MAY 1, 2012  

Public Meeting on Seward Highway Project 

This Thursday, May 3
rd

 
 

Dear Friends and Neighbors, 
 

         I wanted to give you a quick update on the Seward Highway Project (upgrading the stretch  
from Dowling Road to Tudor Road).  We just got word that a public open house is  
scheduled for the project on Thursday, May 3rd, between 7:00 pm and 9:00 pm, at  
the Dimond Center Hotel, large conference room. 
 

This phased multi-year highway widening project will involve construction and construction 
-related detours throughout the summer seasons of 2012 and 2013.  

  
 This project is slated to: 

•           Widen the Seward Highway from 4 to 6 lanes 

•           Make changes to existing interchanges at Dowling Road and Tudor Road 

•           Build 4 new bridges at Campbell Creek and connecting the trail under the bridges 

•           Add multi-use pathways along the frontage roads 

•           Add sound barrier fencing at various points near residences 

 
The project is scheduled for completion by summer of 2014.  
The contractor is Quality Asphalt Paving (QAP) of Anchorage.  The project engineer for the Alaska 
Department of Transportation is Chong Kim who may be reached at (907) 770-2612.    
 I hope you can make it to the public meeting. 
 

   I'm Berta and I'm still listening, 
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